
Popcorn Newsletter 10-02 
Sale heading into the third weekend! 

Log into the leader portal and check to see how many of your Scouts are close to 
their sales goal. Send notes to Scouts that are close to the next prize goal and 
encourage them to keep going! 
 
 
       Available Storefronts for this weekend 

There are 66 shifts with 461 hours of available storefronts THIS weekend! To claim 
one, log into the leader portal and click on Storefront Reservations. Remember—
Trail’s End scheduled storefront weekend days with no Scouts signed up by 7pm 
on Thursdays will go back into the system. Check the leader portal Thursday 
evenings for more last-minute available storefronts.  

Need Materials? 

Need more sales guides, check out receipts, banners ($10 each), or laminated 
sheets? All three Scout Shops (Mounds View, Base Camp and Hermantown) have 
supplies of them. Pick them up during business hours. The Snack Semi will also have 
supplies as well.  

Popcorn reorders  

Check out the reorder process info sheet that was attached to your 10-2 email or find it 
at www.buyscoutpopcorn.com. Regarding Popping Corn—There is a national shortage 
from Trail’s End due to the unprecedented increase in sales this year. They are working 
on producing more and once we can acquire more, we will let everyone know! 

Early Returns 

Early returns are coming Oct 5-6 at various locations. See the attachment to the 10-2 
email with full details.  

Keep pretzels cool!  

With the unseasonably warm weather lately, make sure that you are keeping pretzels 
in a cool place. A cooler without ice in the sun will NOT keep them from melting. 

 

Scout Contest Week 3—This week’s contest is regarding Hometown Heroes/Heroes and Helpers 
sales. Every Scout who sells $100 in Heroes and Helpers in the Trail’s End app between Friday Oct 3 
12:01am and Sunday Oct 5 at 11:59pm will be entered into a drawing for one of 10 Gift Card Packs, $25 
Dairy Queen for the Scout and a $25 Caribou Card for their parent/guardian.   

What else? If you have other questions, please let us know!  

  Bill Anderson-Horecka, Northern Star Scouting  


